

2021-09-9 Meeting notes

Date

09 Sep 2021

Attendees

- [Jill Lovato](#) [Kendall Perez](#) Sarah Beaudoin [Joe Pearson](#) Michelle Jiang [Jason Shepherd](#)

Notes

- Overview of 3 month pipeline
- Looking for project content to publish on LF Edge blog; ask that folks identify noteworthy blog posts from project wikis
- ONE Summit Update:
 - Event is now 100% virtual
 - LF Edge has two kiosks:
 - CONFIRMED - ICN Akraino BP. Ask was made to include the other 1-2 Akraino BPs that integrate with the 5G Super Blueprint into ONE single kiosk
 - Proposed: ORRA, Alvarium - cue trust fabric and cross-project integration
 - possibly as third option if there is more space in the digital format
 - Each kiosk / demo should record no more than 5 short videos, with slideware and voiceover (GUIs, diagrams)
 - Demo stations to be "staffed" during booth hours; demo managers need to be available online to answer questions and engage attendees
 - Demos will be available for on-demand viewing after the event
 - Webinar option: Can turn demo content into a co-branded LFN / LF Edge webinar in Q4. (Suggest Akraino do a separate R5 webinar ahead of ONE Summit)
- ASK: Outreach Committee's help in updating/scrubbing the master LF Edge pitch deck
 - Link to view current content (start at slide 48): https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1susX_cMxsomAl_oZ5i1UN7liub6ftnXnVPhIkMk27mE/edit?usp=sharing
 - [Jill Lovato](#) to provide more granular details on which specific slides the group should help with
- ASK: Outreach Committee's help in updating the Taxonomy white paper. Begin work in Q4 2021 with goal of Spring 2022 publish date.
 - Updates should focus on shift to maturity with a data/apps lens

Call Recording: <https://zoom.us/rec/share/q-KkGfmdEFqkTDW1tCpt9mB2Ab08tpDqHfyOhxjhbqYCCaWf3sH7-1NQRloxtwU.gnuSckHCef5KI5hZ>



Meeting Slides:

Action items

